
ELIZABETH 3-4446 

23 Adar 2 5730 

March 31, 1970 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

27 West 86th Street 

New York, New Y ork 
~ 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: fh ale 

I enclose herewith ''fresh from the press'' a copy of the new Hagadah 

with Russian translation which we issued for ''the American and 

Canadian tourists in Russia"... 

Iam mailing several packages to the various Communities in Russia 

and I am also sending it with tourists who are going to visit Russia 

before Pesach, This is the first time since Communism came into 

power that such a Hagadah is issued, 

May the Almighty grant that we witness soon the redemption of Klal- 

Yisroel, 

With kindest personal regards and best wishes for ‘Awf/ 3£) Lp: 
I remain with Torah greetings, 

Sincerely, 
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